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1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

1.1            The London Borough of Hammersmith and Fulham, Royal Borough of 
Kensington and Chelsea, and Westminster Health and Wellbeing 
Boards have received funding from the LGA and London Councils 
Local Facilitation Development Fund to run a series of facilitated 
sessions to support the continued development of the Boards.   
   

1.2 This briefing sets out the benefits for Health and Wellbeing Board 
members in participating in these sessions and the suggested 
approach for delivery.   

 
2. RECOMMENDATION 

2.1. The Health and Wellbeing Board are asked to note the proposed 
training and development plan and provide input and ownership into 
the sessions once they have been confirmed. 
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3. PROPOSAL AND ISSUES  

3.1        It is proposed that members of the LBHF Health and Wellbeing Board 
participate in two development sessions in the New Year to reflect on its 
experience to date and consider wider system leadership and the Boards 
role in driving improvements to health and wellbeing outcomes at a place 
level. One of these sessions will be delivered collectively to all three 
Boards. Ideas and input from Health and Wellbeing Board members in 
helping to develop these sessions are very welcome.  

3.2        It is proposed that further sessions are arranged to inform and engage 
providers on the role of the Health and Wellbeing Boards across Tri-
borough and a public engagement event is developed to share the journey 
of the Health and Wellbeing Board and gather ideas to inform future 
planning.  

3.3        Health and Wellbeing Board members will also be invited to a series of 
individual briefings over November and December to increase knowledge 
around subjects of specific interest.  Details for all of these sessions will be 
confirmed shortly.  

4. OPTIONS AND ANALYSIS OF OPTIONS  

4.1 These sessions will lead to improved partnership working across the LBHF 

Health and Wellbeing Board; improved engagement with providers and 

stakeholders; and more effective coordination with the Health and 

Wellbeing Boards in the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea and 

Westminster where similar aims are shared. 

 

4.2 The individual Health and Wellbeing Board sessions will require ownership 

and input from all members to strengthen the Board’s leadership at a place 

level.  

 

4.3 By participating in these sessions, it is expected that the LBHF Health and 

Wellbeing Board will develop an improved understanding of the pressures, 

priorities and agendas of the individual organisations and members 

represented on the Health and Wellbeing Board, a combined 

understanding of the Board’s role within the health, care and wellbeing 

system, and an increased knowledge of best practice that will benefit the 

Board in its future development.  


